BOIL ADVISORY
LIFTED

Date

The Evansville Water Utility (IN5282002)
is lifting the precautionary boil advisory for
your area.

Results of the samples collected from the
affected area have revealed no evidence of
contamination. Accordingly, the boiling of
water for consumption purposes is no longer
necessary. _

The Evansville Water & Sewer Ultility
appreciates the cooperation and understanding
of our customers throughout this incident.
While we recognize the inconvenience
generated by a boil advisory, the safeguarding
of the health of our customers will remain our
number one priority.

Questions regarding this issue may be
directed to 812-421-2130.

BOIL ADVISORY
LIFTED

EvansviLLE WATER &
SEwWER UTILITY

Dear Customer,

We will be doing some construction
work in your area that will require the
water to be turned off for a period of
time from approximately,

am/pm
to am/pm
on (date)

weather permitting.

We apologize for any inconvenience
this may cause you. and would like to
thank you for your cooperation in this
matter.

If you have any questions, please call
the construction office at
812-421-2130.

Read Back Side For More Information.




